
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Trust in God and give of your best 

 
All Saints Carshalton Church of England Primary School 

 

Rotherfield Road, Carshalton, Surrey SM5 3DW      Tel: 020 8401 0075 
www.allsaintscarshalton.sutton.sch.uk    office@allsaintscarshalton.sutton.sch.uk    

Headteacher:  Mrs E Hart Dyke 

 

 
 
05 September 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Gift Aid 2017/2018 
Parents Annual Voluntary Maintenance Contributions 

 
All Saints is a Voluntary Aided Church School, as such the Governors are responsible for paying 
10% of the cost of the school’s capital projects.  This is all detailed in our prospectus which can 
be viewed on the website.   
 
The Governors and staff at All Saints Carshalton are continually looking at ways to develop and 
improve the school and we are proud of the welcoming and stimulating learning environment 
that we provide for our children. I am sure you would agree that recent developments have 
greatly enhanced the school building and facilities. Last year’s contributions have enabled the 
school to purchase more astro turf, additional clever touch screens, chrome books, 2 classroom 
PCs and repair and enhancement of the kitchen pipework. 
 
As such I would ask you to complete the attached Gift Aid From.  If you could sign and return the 
form to the School Office once you have made payment via Parentpay.  You will see that a 
payment item has been set up on your eldest child’s ParentPay account and the cost for this 
year’s contribution is detailed on the attached form.   
 
The money is used exclusively, as required by legislation, to fund the payment we have to make 
towards the Capital improvements. The parents’ contributions are vital in allowing us to do this.  
 
The Governors and I are very grateful for your continued support in making these voluntary 
donations to help fund these projects.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Helen Smith 
Chair of Governors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Trust in God and give of your best 

 

All Saints Carshalton Church of England Primary School 

GIFT AID 
DECLARATION 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
I confirm I am a UK tax payer. I have paid or will pay an amount of income tax and/or capital gains tax for 
each tax year (6 April to 5 April) that is at least equal to the amount of tax that all the charities or 
community amateur sports club that I donate to will reclaim on my gifts for that tax year. I understand 
that other taxes such as VAT and Council Tax do not qualify. I understand All Saints Carshalton Church of 
England Primary School will reclaim 25p of tax on every £1. 
 
I want all donations I have made for the four years prior to the year of this declaration, and all donations I 
make from the date on this declaration until I notify you otherwise, as Gift Aid donations. You can cancel 
this declaration at anytime by notifying All Saints Carshalton Church of England Primary School. 
 
I confirm I have paid using ParentPay. 
 

Requested sums: 

 for a child in the main school - £30 (£50 for two children or more) 

 for a child in the nursery - £10 

 for a child in the main school and another in the nursery - £40 

 no-one is being asked to pay more than £50 
 
 

SIGNATURE  DATE 

 
Your data will be used by All Saints Carshalton Church of England Primary School to process your donation. 
 
If you pay income tax at the higher or additional rate and want to receive the additional tax relief due to 
you, you must include all your Gift Aid donations on your self assessment tax return or ask HM Revenue 
and Customs to adjust your tax code. 
YOUR DETAILS (PLEASE USE BLOCK CAPITALS) 
 

TITLE FIRST NAME SURNAME 

 
ADDRESS & POSTCODE 

 

 

TELEPHONE  EMAIL 

 

Names of Child / Children Class 

  

  

  

  

THANK YOU 

Please send this completed form to: 
All Saints Carshalton Church of England Primary School 
Rotherfield Road, Carshalton, Surrey, SM5 3DW 
Tel: 020 8401 0075 
Email: office@allsaintscarshalton.sutton.sch.uk 

 

All Saints Carshalton Church of England Primary 
School is supported by your donations. Using Gift 
Aid means that for every pound you give, we get 
an extra 25p from the HMRC at no extra cost to 

you, helping your donations go further. 

mailto:office@allsaintscarshalton.sutton.sch.uk

